
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

MEETING FOR BICYCLE AND SIDEWALK 

PLANNING 

PROGRAM ALTERNATIVES 

 

The Town of Howey-in-the-Hills has been awarded a technical assistance planning 

grant to develop a master plan for pedestrian and bicycle facilities serving the 

Town.  The second meeting is being held on February 5, 2019 at Town Hall located 

at 101 North Palm Avenue beginning at 6:00 PM.  The meeting will include a 

summary of the inventory data presented at the first meeting and the first steps in 

the development of plan alternatives for sidewalks and bicycle facilities.  There will 

be an opportunity for public comment at this meeting, and the work program will 

include active participation by the attendees.  Future meeting schedules will also be 

discussed.  The Town looks forward to your participation.  


